
Pow wow meeting April 12, 2017  

Jody Wind, Cheryl Johnson, Paula Morris, Geneva Lawrence 
Nita Cloud, Gene Northbird, Maggi Jordan, Toni Pemberton 
Leila Jones, Linda Bryan, Sydney Harper, Tina Comstock 
 

Started off the meeting with bringing in a Security Application from the Cha-Cha-Bahning pow 

wow and asking them if they wanted to use them. The committee said this was a good idea and 

thinks we should go with this and ask for help from the HR division to take in the applications 

and process them for us. Will contact HR and see if they can do this.  

 

Discussion on going is that the Pow Wow Coordinator is on the agenda for April 20, 2017 to 

inform the RBC what is going on with the Memorial Day Pow Wow. And also give them a list of 

names of what people are doing. Toni Pemberton will inform the committee of when they have 

to be up there; maybe like 10:00 or so.  

 

Update on the Vet’s Memorial Day Building is the color of the walls will be blue and they are 

replacing the toilets and showers. Another thought is that we need to work on emptying the 

septic before the pow wow begins, but also maybe have Jeremy Ince on call for the weekend just 

in case something should happen with the septic.  

 

We need an electrician for the weekend as Larry Starr the one that was recommended would not 

be able to do the Memorial Day Pow Wow.   

  

 


